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REQUEST FOR CIRCULATION OF A DOCUMENT  
AT THE NINETY-FOURTH SESSION OF THE EXECUTIVE COUNCIL 

 

 

The Permanent Representation of the Republic of Cuba has requested that a note verbale 

addressed to the Technical Secretariat (dated 3 July 2020) be circulated as an official 

document of the Ninety-Fourth Session of the Executive Council. 

 

Annex: 

 

Note Verbale No. 12/2020 from the Permanent Representation of the Republic of Cuba to the 

Technical Secretariat, dated 3 July 2020 
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Annex 

NOTE VERBALE NO. 12/2020 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATION OF 

THE REPUBLIC OF CUBA TO THE TECHNICAL SECRETARIAT, DATED 

3 JULY 2020 

 

 

 

 

 
 Embassy of the Republic of Cuba  
in the Kingdom of the Netherlands    

                                                                       
 

NV 12 / 2020 – OPCW  

 

 

The Permanent Representation of the Republic of Cuba to the Organisation for the 

Prohibition of Chemical Weapons (OPCW) conveys its greetings to the Technical Secretariat 

and has the honour of reiterating its full support and respect for the legitimate Permanent 

Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the OPCW as well as its representatives, 

who have been designated in line with the Constitution of the Bolivarian Republic of 

Venezuela and are accredited in accordance with the standards of the Organisation, 

international law, and the obligations of the host country. 

The Permanent Representation of the Republic of Cuba regrets that the considerations 

that are unrelated to the Organisation’s work on issues relating to the government recognition 

have found their way into discussions held at the OPCW; at the same time, it reiterates its 

unwavering support for the Government of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, which is 

led by its legitimate President Nicolás Maduro Moros. 

The Permanent Representation of the Republic of Cuba kindly requests that the 

Technical Secretariat circulate this note verbale as an official document of the Ninety-Fourth 

Session of the OPCW Executive Council and publish it on the Organisation’s external server 

and public website.  
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The Permanent Representation of the Republic of Cuba expresses its appreciation and 

avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the honourable Organisation for the Prohibition of 

Chemical Weapons and its Technical Secretariat the assurances of its highest considerations.  

The Hague, 3 July 2020 

 

The Honourable Organisation  

for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons  

Technical Secretariat  

 

The Hague 
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